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No.:AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2014-15          Dated 10.02.2015 
 
To, 
 
Shri Anupam Shrivasrava, 
CMD, BSNL, 
New Delhi – 110001 
 
Subject:  Concessional Telephone facility to Retired/Retiring employee of BSNL policy-reg 
Reference:  Corporate office Lr.No2-7/2007-PHA Dtd.20-07-2007. 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
We would like to draw your kind attention to the above referred letter issued from corporate office, 
the retired/ retiring employees of BSNL are  allowed with some free local calls from their land line 
Viz, 
 
1. Executives falling in Category E-3 & above upto CMD 500 local calls/PM. 
2.  Executives falling in category E1 & E2   250 Local calls/PM. 
3. Category NE-5 to NE-11     150 Local calls/PM. 
4. Category NE-! to NE-4     100 Local calls/PM. 
 
Hither to, all the STD/outside SDCA calls units were considered under free call to the extent of 
provided free calls. But, now after an audit objection and strictly following the meaning of Local calls 
on STD and beyond SDCA, have been charged even though free call units are available in employee 
account. Usually, calls of an employee, within the system, will be few and majority out-side the 
SDCA. 
      
This type of charging has been started from the month of August-2014. Consequently, retired 
Employees are burdened with hefty bills. Free calls are provided to the retired employees as a facility, 
in lieu of their long unstinted & impeccable service in the company. But the very purpose is defeated 
by limiting it for local calls only. 
               
Therefore, it is requested for early necessary action to remove the word LOCAL and allow call units 
free as provided in the case of serving employees. 
 
With kind regards,                                                                    

 
                                  

Yours sincerely, 
-sd- 

Prahlad Rai 
General Secretary 

 
Copy to: 
 
1.  Shri A.N. Rai, Director (HR), BSNL Board, New Delhi 110001 
2. Shri Anil Kr. Singhal, GM (Admn), BSNL Corporate Office, New DElghi – 110001 
 
 
 
 


